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The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #18-0254, which is for the
purpose of extending the property tax credit provided for public safety officers employed by
certain agencies to also include public safety officers employed by the Baltimore City Public
School System; and providing for a special effective date.

The Department of Planning has no objection to City Council Bill #18-0254, and defers to the
Department of Finance.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban
Design Division at 410-396-8358.
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cc:  Mr. Pete Hammen, Chief Operating Officer
Mr. Jim Smith, Chief of Strategic Alliances
Ms. Karen Stokes, Mayor’s Office
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Mayor’s Office
Mr. Kyron Banks, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Edward Reisinger, Council Rep. to Planning Commission
Mr. Henry J. Raymond, Finance
Mr. William H. Cole IV, BDC
Mr. Derek Baumgardner, BMZA
Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration
Ms. Sharon Daboin, DHCD
Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept.
Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC
Ms. Lindsay Wines, DOT
Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services
Mr. Paul Plymouth, Council Services
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